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April 17, 2018 
 
Mr. Chakir Chelbat 
Chairman 
Para Taekwondo Technical Committee 
Para Taekwondo Referee Committee 
 
 
Re: Appointment as Technical Delegate for the Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games 
 
Dear Mr. Chelbat, 
 
I send you my warmest greetings from World Taekwondo. 
 
I hereby appoint you as the WT Technical Delegate (TD) for the Para Taekwondo competitions 
of the Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games. The competitions will be held September 3-5, 2020 in the 
Makuhari Messe Hall B. 
 
The position of Technical Delegate is of utmost importance to the sport of taekwondo. I have 
every confidence in you, as the chairman of the Para Taekwondo Technical and Referee 
Committees, to serve your post with integrity and pride. You are required to ensure that the 
tournament is taking place in strict compliance with the WT Para Taekwondo Competition Rules 
in fair and transparent refereeing and judging and that all other WT steering documents are 
implemented for a smooth operation of the Games. 
 
Kindly send a letter of acceptance of this appointment. 
 
I look forward to your continued devotion to the successful organization of the Paralympic Para 
Taekwondo competitions in Tokyo 2020. 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
Chungwon Choue 
President 


